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July 29,1998

Dear Agricultural or Citizen Liaison Group Member:

This letter is being sent to you on behalf of your respective Chairpersons, Tom Borden and Judy
Schmidt-Dean in order to inform you of an upcoming meeting.

On Tuesday, August 11,1998, the Agricultural Liaison Group and the Citizen Liaison Group
will meet to discuss recent developments in EPA's Hudson River PCBs Reassessment Project, as
well as the recently released Phase 2 Low Resolution Coring Report. There will also be
discussion on the views taken in these matters by the General Electric Company. The meeting
will begin at 7:30 p.m., and will be held at the Saratoga Town Offices, on Route 29 in
Schuylerville, New York. If you have any questions or require more information, please feel free
to contact me at 212/637-3672.

On behalf of your Chairpersons, thank you for your kind consideration in this matter and we
hope to see you on August 11th.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
Communications Division

cc: Environmental Liaison Group Officers
Governmental Liaison Group Officers
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